
 
I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in NE Portland. 
  
I am amongst several residents who are requesting that all vacant and/or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in Argay 
Neghborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family residential, and the proposed Mixed Employment areas 
located at SE corner of NE 122nd and Shaver and at the SW corner of NE 147th ave and Sandy Blvd also be 
reclassified to R-5 and R-7 single-family.  
  
I want to keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood. This is the number one reason I moved to Argay over other NE 
Portland neighborhoods.  
  
  
Thank you  
  
Violeta Figueroa 
14025 NE Beech Street.  
Portland, OR 97230 

Violeta Figueroa <violeta_figueroa@yahoo.com> 


